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Case Number LDC25-0049

Position In Opposition

Comments

I mark opposed merely to state a
desire to hear about the
development's plan to address
increased use of the surrounding
infrastructure as it pertains to traffic
on an already dangerous intersection
at Echo Valley and South Meadows.
The proposed map would expand this
intersection and I'd like to encourage
the advisory board to have the
developers aid in expanding this public
infrastructure during the building
process to avoid making an already
dangerous intersection into a deadly
one. I'm not sure what the solution is,
but its already hard to navigate this
intersection as a resident. Thank you.
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